From: Steinkraus, Paul
Sent: Friday, October 14, 2022 10:22 AM
Subject: BuyBoard - UT System's 2022 GPO Accreditation Program

Good morning, BuyBoard team.

Congratulations - | am pleased to inform you that, following a review of developments since
your organization’s previous, successful application for accreditation, The University of Texas
System (UT System) has decided to continue your organization’s accreditation as a group
purchasing organization (GPO). This will expire August 31, 2026, unless terminated earlier in
line with our procedures.

We appreciate your cooperation in our recent review, and we will continue to evaluate our
business relationship with you and any significant changes to your procurement processes. As
previously agreed, please remember to notify us promptly in writing of any material change to
the information provided to us, and bear in mind our right to audit your organization's records
to validate the information you have furnished.

We plan to report this year’s accreditation outcomes to the UT System Board of Regents in
November.

Best, Paul

PAUL STEINKRAUS
Business Strategy Advisor and Assistant General Counsel
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